

Bristol Harbor Master Office

March 17, 2022

To: Honorable Town Council,

I have interviewed the following people that have shown interest in working at the harbormaster's office. All of the people listed below have a strong desire not only to work in the department but serve the community and the visitors to our town. Each person has the necessary basic understanding or skill set to be effective workers and ambassadors for this upcoming boating season.

With the marina expansion and fuel dock it will require numerous personnel to be on hand and available if a person calls out sick or unexpectedly cannot work. With these additional personnel we should have a very successful summer.

Assistant Harbormaster

Robert Wardwell, 28 Butterworth Ave, Bristol RI Michael Mackniak, 10 King Philip Ave, Bristol RI Robert D'Angelo, 14 Slocum St, Bristol RI Zachary Rivers, 29 Harrison St, Bristol RI

Auxiliary Harbormaster

Paul Padula, 13 Hattie Brown Ln, Bristol RI Nicholas Simeone, 42 Roosevelt Dr. Bristol RI Stephen Serbst, 7 Basswood Fr, Bristol RI Warren Rensenhausen, 112 Church St, Bristol RI

If you have any questions or concerns I can be reached at 401-253-1700 or email: gmarsili@bristolri.gov.

Regards.

Bristol Harbor Master

MAR 3 0 2022

MEETING

M3,25,22